
New Staff Member 

My name is Miss McCutcheon and I am a new 
teacher at Elliston Primary Academy. When I am 
not at school, I love reading, cooking, swimming 
and singing. I also love spending time with my 
family and cuddling my 2 cats called Ruby and 

Bobby. I have enjoyed the time that I have been 
at Elliston so far and can’t wait to start with my 

new class in September!  

Summer Fair 
Thank you to everyone who attended our      

summer fair. We raised an amazing £1,486.00!! 

Weather 
Please apply suncream before school 
and provide sunhats to protect your   

children from the heat. We do our best to 
minimise any over exposure . 

Jewellery 

Jewellery is not allowed at school and larger than 
stud sized earrings are a safety risk. If your child 
is wanting their ears pierced we would advise to 
have this done during summer half term as PE is 

a statutory subject. 

Sports Day 

Thank you for joining us at our Sports Day this 

year. Our main aims are to develop great    

sportsmanship and a positive attitude towards all 

sports. Our assembly will focus on this as well as 

sporting success. 

Parents Evenings 
Parents evenings are coming up. Don't forget to 

book your appointment. 
 

Please log on to your My Child At School app to 
book a 5 minute slot.  

 
Monday 8th July 
3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Nursery 
Dolphins 
Sharks 

Leopard - Year 5 
Tiger - Year 5 

 
Tuesday 9th July 
3:00pm - 5:30pm 

Panther 
Cougar 
Cheetah 

 
Wednesday 10th July 

3:00pm - 5:30pm 
Puma 
Jackal 
Lynx 

 
Thursday 11th July 

3:00pm - 5:30pm 
Jaguar 

Leopard - Year 6 
Tiger - Year 6 

Year 6 PGL 

Earlier this month, most of year 6 had a fantastic 

time at PGL on their residential visit. During their 

two night stay, they participated in activities which 

supported in developing their resilience and     

respect. A great time was had by all! 

Reminders 

Monday 1st July - FS2 parents meeting 

Wednesday 3rd July - Year 6 leavers assembly 

Thursday 4th July - Nursery graduations 

Monday 15th July - First day in new classes 

Tuesday 23rd July - Break up at 2:30pm  

(No ACE Club) 

 


